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Special celebration for all First Communicants

Although Primary Four Pupils won't be celebrating their First
Communion for the moment, due to the restrictions that are in
place, a special Mass will be celebrated for all the pupils and
their parents in St Patrick’s Cathedral on Sunday 17th May at
11am. All of this years First Communicants and their parents are
invited to join for the Mass from their homes via St Patrick’s
Cathedral Webcam which can be accessed at
www.armaghparish.net

In preparation for the Mass, all pupils are invited to draw/design
a colourful picture of Jesus who is the Bread of Life and the One
who will come to them in a special way later this year. Pupils are
asked to write their name and the name of their school on their

picture and send them to their school or leave through the letter
box of the Parish Office (at main gates of St Patrick’s Cathedral)
before Monday 11th May. We continue to remember in prayer all

of this years First Communicants and their families at this time.





